
From: Peter Coffin
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass: a scar on the face of NH
Date: Thursday, December 21, 2017 10:53:10 PM

Peter Coffin
11 Newton Junction Rd.
Kingston, NH 03848

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I grew up in NH and lived, recreated, and worked in the White Mountains.  The natural beauty is a big
draw for a large, thriving tourist industry. I would hate to see the view-scapes ruined for the benefit of
a few large energy companies, when better alternatives with under-water and underground lines would
be preferable.  If Northern Pass can't be buried, then it should be abandoned and the less-intrusive
alternatives should be given consideration.

Sincerely,
Peter Coffin
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